
Engineering has reviewed the 04/09/2019 submittal for the Integrity Builders project and offers the 
following comments: 

1. Please show roof drain locations. Roof runoff should be directed to the proposed gravel parking 
lot. 
 

2. Provide more spot grades on the driveway apron at the edge of pavement to show grade 
transitions. 
 

3. This project proposes less than 2,500 square feet of newly constructed impervious, qualifying as 
a “no permit required” plan. Replace all drainage plan approval stamps with the “no permit 
required” stamps on all sheets. A refund for the $200 drainage plan review fee will be issued 
once plan review is complete. 

 


